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SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE BOARD OF
DIRECTORS OF THE HAWAI‘I TOURISM AUTHORITY, GUBERNATORIAL
NOMINEE, PATRICIA ANN EWING, FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 6-30-2014.

Chair Nishihara, Vice Chair Galuteria and Members of the Senate Committee on Tourism.
We strongly support the Governor’s nomination of Patricia Ann Ewing to the Hawai‘i

Tourism Authority (HTA) Board of Directors for a second term.

Ms. Ewing has many years of experience in the retail industry and has been an active
member of the community on Kaua‘i.

She has proven herself to be a dedicated member of the HTA board, as well as the
Budget and Audit and Marketing Standing Committees.

Her experience, knowledge and support of Hawai‘i’s visitor industry have been an asset
to the board.

Therefore, I urge you to support the Governor’s nomination of Patricia Ann Ewing to the
HTA Board of Directors.

Thank you for the opportunity to support the nomination of Ms. Ewing.



c,Ca6ked

~ February 21, 2010

Alice A. Monaghan
3723 Kaweonui Road
Princeville, Hawaii 96722

I have been a business agsociate of Patr
strong roots in the business field and is

well as her deep involvement in the comn

icia (Patty) E'mrng for four years. Patty has
admired for her sawvy business sense as
num1’y Her horl'tes'ry integrity, knowledge

of the Hawaiian culture as well as her lmpeccable repufrmon has commanded the
respect from her co-workers, business dssociates and people here on Kauai, Patty

has shown her love of the islands by don

a better for all of us.

As owner of the historical KONG LUNG

buildings history with events and familiar

residents here on the island,

I firmly believe Patty will be an invaluab

continue to beneficially serve the board,

islands,

Tt ig a pleasure to write this recommend
community, Patricia Ewing,

Sincerely,

Alice A. Managhan

Manager

BANANA PATCH STUDIOS
Kilauea, Hawaii

ating her time

e asset to 'rhie
the industry,

ation for such
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to make this place we live in

CENTER in KI lduea, Patty shares the
"Talk Story" sessions with vigitors and

board of the HTA and will

vigitors and residents of the

an upstanding member of the
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February 20, 2010

Senator Clarcnce Nishihara

Chair, Senate Committee on Towrism
State Capitol, Room 213

Honoluly, HT 96813

RE; Supporting the re-appointment of Patricia Ewmg to the HTA Roard

Deur Senators,

I'm writing in support of the reappointment|of Ms. Patty Ewing 1o the Hawaii Tourism
Authority Board. I've known Ms. Ewing for over 30 years, and as a continuing Board
member her numerous skills will be an asse|<'l to the group.EShe is a good listcner who is
always open to new idcas, evaluates a variety of opinions iand options, and then myakes an
informed decision. Her busincss experiencq and communily| participation add a “big
picture" perspective 10 het vision and judgment. ?

If re-appointed, T am confident that Ms. Ewing's substamiéd skills, knowledge,
commitment and energy will coutribute greatly to the work bt the Board.

Aloha,

W“ MMW\.._

Barbara Robeson
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